
 
 

Pam Davis Spirit of Michigan Award Fund 
 

The University of Michigan Alumni Cheerleaders Association has established an endowment 

fund, The Pam Davis Spirit of Michigan Award, with the University of Michigan on May 2012.  

This award will be given annually to one or more varsity cheerleader(s) who exemplifies the 

“spirit, support and enthusiasm” for Michigan athletes and sports programs. 

 

Name: ____________________________________        Graduation Year: ___________ 

 

Address: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

City: _____________________ State: _______________ Zip Code: ________________ 

 

Hm. Phone: (___) ___________ E-Mail:______________________________________ 

 

Amount of Contribution: $_____________________ 

 
Donation checks should be made payable to “The University of Michigan”.   Please write on the 

memo line of the check Fund #319831.  This assures that the contribution monies will be 

appropriately allocated to the correct endowment fund “Pam Davis Spirit of Michigan Award 

Fund” by the UM Development office 

 

All contributions received will be logged in by the Alumni Cheerleaders Treasurer so that the 

Alumni Cheerleader Board of Directors can keep track of all Contributions made.  Your 

contribution check will be forwarded monthly to the U of M Investment Department for deposit. 

You will receive a gift receipt letter from the University Gift Receiving Office for Michigan 

and/or Federal Income Tax Records.  

 

Return this form along with the donation check to:      

      Julie Hengehold,  

Treasurer, University of Michigan Alumni Cheerleaders 

      6962 Lakeport Dr, Lakeport MI 48059 
Note:  Contributions to the Scholarship Fund can be made at any time during the year. Please check with 

your employer regarding possible Matching Contribution Programs. 


